
What you need to know about 
H5 avian influenza (bird flu) 
With the increased threat of H5 bird flu due to migrating wild birds, 
now is the time to take action to protect your birds.

	� Keep aviaries and equipment clean.

	� Keep bird feed and water out of reach from wild birds.

	� Keep wild birds away from your birds by using  
netting or housing.

	� Keep watch for signs of H5 bird flu and  
report groups of sick or dead birds to the 
Emergency Animal Disease hotline on 
1800 675 888.

	� Keep informed at birdflu.gov.au
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